How did you find the summer
school holidays this year?

Come and let us know your views
about this years Holiday, Activity
and Food Project for children with
special educational
needs/disabilities at our

GET STUCKIN:

meet up!

Drop in anytime from 10am - 2pm
on Thursday 19th October

Livesey Family Hub,
Andrew Close, BB1 4NU

Refreshments available

Pop in and share your thoughts about the summer holiday

provision this year.
If you prefer to feed back in writing, or an

alternative means of communication,
Sty please email
BLACKBURN Catherine.reilly@blackburn.gov.uk or Blackburn with Darwen

Parents in Partnership

DARWEN bwdpipl@gmail.com




